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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th February 2006
Question No 30
Question:
Councillor C Jones
"To ask the Manager for a Litter Warden report on the frequency of clean-ups on Kiltipper Way.”
Reply:

Kiltipper Way is included on the Council’s road sweeping contract programme and in accordance with the schedule, it is due to be cleaned six times in the first half of this  year.  It was last cleaned on Wednesday 8th February.  
In addition Council staff have also cleaned the cycle tracks along that roadway on a monthly basis since September of last year.  A further clean up also took place in the general area on November 24th last year.  
The Litter Warden for the area patrols Kiltipper Way on a regular basis due to the problems associated with ongoing construction on the building sites in the area.

